MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: John B. Martin, Regional Administrator

SUBJECT: PALO VERDE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION UNIT 1
OPERATIONAL READINESS REPORT (MC 94300)

This letter transmits the first Region V report summarizing the readiness of
Palo Verde Unit 1 for issuance of a Low Power Operating License. At present,
the number of items which require resolution by the licensee and review by the
Region V staff is too large to permit a recommendation that a license be
issued.

It is anticipated that in approximately two weeks, sufficient work will have
been accomplished by the licensee and reviewed by the staff to significantly
reduce the number of outstanding items, At that time, if warranted, a
recommendation and updated evaluation will be provided.

driginal Signed by
John B, Martin

John B. Martin
Regional Administrator

.

Enclosure: As Stated
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W. J, Dircks, EDO
R. C. DeYoung, IE
J. Davis, NMSS
D. Eisenhut, NRR
T. Novak, NRR
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